
 

From the Commodore by Butch Leger 
CYC’s Semi-annual Gen-
eral Membership Meeting 
is scheduled to begin at 
5:30 P.M. on Saturday, 
November 9, 2019.  Please 
attend as important actions 
will occur at this meeting, 
most notably the election 
of four board members for 
two year terms. The 
board’s nominating com-
mittee will offer four nomi-
nees for election to the 
board.  The general mem-
bership will have the op-
portunity to nominate ad-
ditional candidates from  
the floor.   A vote will fol-
low that will select the four 
replacement board mem-
bers who will serve a two 
year term. 

Also, the various commit-
tee chairmen will present 
their respective committee 
reports detailing the state 
of current affairs in each 
area of club operations 
and/or activities, i.e., fi-
nance, membership, enter-

and if we are going to have 
socials and activities, then 
we are going to need your 
help as members to get 
involved. 

Your attendance at this 
meeting is highly encour-
aged.  Hope that you can 
make a day of it and enjoy 
the race, the fellowship and 
a great meal! 

tainment, race, and, house 
and grounds, and will be 
available to answer any 
questions the member-
ship may have pertaining 
to their respective com-
mittees. 

Then the meeting will ad-
dress such other business 
as may come before the 
membership.  

Our monthly social and 
meal will  follow the meet-
ing.  

The new board at it’s 
meeting in December will 
elect flag officers, includ-
ing commodore, for the 
coming year.  One of the 
duties of the new commo-
dore will be to appoint 
committee chairmen.  
Please consider volunteer-
ing to either chair one of 
these committees or to 
assist the chairman in 
carrying out the functions 
of that committee. Re-
member, this is your club 
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November Social by Johnny Beyt & Lawrence 

This month’s social, will be 
held on Saturday, November 
9, 2019, following the Semi-
annual General Membership 
meeting.  Menu will include 
pork roast, sides and salad .  
BYOB. Cost for the meal will 
be $10.00 per person.  We 
will be collecting at the 
door.  

Please RSVP by responding 
to the Evite which will be 
sent out this week.   

Come out and become in-
formed about your club and 
its activities, while enjoying 
some fellowship over a great 
meal. 

Hope to see you Saturday! 

Upcoming 
Events 

• Round-the-
bay, Saturday , 
November 9, 
2019. 

•  Semi-annual 
General Mem-
bership meet-
ing, Saturday, 
November 9, 
2019, 5:30 
P.M.  

• November So-
cial—Saturday, 
November 9, 
2019, 6:00 pm. 

• Fall Series 
Make-up Race, 
Saturday, No-
vember 16, 
2019. 

• Christmas 
Brunch on Sat-
urday, Decem-
ber 14, 2019, 
11:00 am. 



Junior Sunfish Program by Bill Whitehead 

knows of any used sunfish 
or sunfish parts that can 
either be donated to the club 
or purchased at a reasonable 
price, please contact me by 
responding to this email.  
We are always looking for 
good used parts to keep our 
fleet competitive.  

 Over the next several 
months, we will be working 
to repair and/or replace 
some damaged parts on 
some of our sunfish so we 
can get as many of them as 
possible in good order for 
some spring and summer 
sailing next year.  If anyone 
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your membership, member-

ship card, access key, etc., 

by contacting me at the fol-

lowing e-mail address: 

breakwater@bellsouth.net 

or calling me at #337-278-

4352. 

  

cords so you can continue to 

receive newsletters and club 

notices.  

If for some reason you did 

not receive a newsletter, you 

can always go to the club’s 

website: 

www.cypremort.com to ac-

cess the latest newsletter.  

You  can  address  any ques-

tions you may have about 

The current membership in 
good standing is 139. 

Please note that the broadcast 

emails sent to you contain ad-

dresses of all active and some 

past members. You can use 

these email addresses to contact 

fellow members.  

If anyone has a change in their 

phone number, address and/or 

email address, please send 

them to me to update our re-

Membership News by Butch Nolan 

Racing News by Brent Boulet  
 

Round the Bay race #4 will 
be held on Saturday, Novem-
ber 9, 2019. Skipper’s meet-
ing to be held at 10:00 am, 
with start of race at 11:00 
am.  

Make up race for the Fall 
Series will be held on Satur-
day, November 16, 2019. 
Skipper’s meeting to be held 
at 10:00 am with start of race 
at 11:00 am. 

Race results and trophies will 
be announced at the CYC 
Christmas Party and Brunch 
to be held on Saturday, De-
cember 14, 2019, starting at 
11:00 am.  

 

FOR SALE: 

. 
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House and Grounds  

We have been able to make 
some progress with regard to 
the repair of finger piers and 
wet slips.  This work will 
probably be on hold until this 
coming spring. This will give 
us additional time to evaluate 
and prioritize the remainder of 
the project and hopefully we 
will be able to bring the project 
to its completion by the end of 
next year.  

Thanks to all for your continu-
ing cooperation with the 
drinks in the refrigerator. 
Please do not leave food items 
in the refrigerator. Our refrig-
erator is only for temporary 
storing of food and drink 
items. When you are finished 
cooking, etc., please take you 
items with you. When finished 
cooking on the stove or out-
door grill, please remember to 

turn off the gas.  

Also, someone used the indoor 
griddle in early October to 
cook what appeared to be two 
hamburger patties or small 
steaks and thereafter failed to 
clean and treat the griddle 
surface to keep it from rusting.   
As a result, when we went to 
use it for the last social on Oc-
tober 12, we found the griddle 
top to be  dirty, rusted and 
pitted. This indoor griddle 
requires special cleaning and 
seasoning to keep it in proper 
condition.  Instructions for 
the proper cleaning and 
seasoning of the griddle 
has been posted right 
above the griddle.  We en-
courage members to use our 
facilities, but you are responsi-
ble to clean up properly after.  
If you are not willing to take 

the time to properly clean and 
treat the surface of the griddle 
fin accordance with the in-
structions posted, then we 
respectfully request that you 
use the outdoor grill instead.  

If you notice any house and 
ground or maintenance issues 
that need to be addressed, 
please contact any board 
member 

PLEASE MIND THE 10 
MPH SPEED LIMIT 
WHILE DRIVING IN THE 
MARINA. 

**************************** 

  


